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Comments: I'm against the expansion of the East Boulder min Tailings Storage Facility.  I believe the solution

provided is not environmentally sound and other solutions better for the long term 'cohabitation' of mining and

environmental interests in a beautiful and delicate area.   The use of the dry stack tailing (or dewatered tailings) is

a much more sound process and would reduce/eliminate the possibility of a dam breech causing long term and

possibly irreparable damage to the area below the dam. 

 

This project is ill-conceived and is not wise land management. 

 

Please deny this the opportunity to move forward.  


